The Great Pumpkin Carving
Afternoon!

Tsartlip families are invited to join Head Start Staff
Thursday, October 21, 3:15 - 4:15 pm

At the Tsartlip Health Center Parking Lot to carve your
Halloween Pumpkin. All children must be

accompanied by a responsible adult for the entire

session.

Covid Safety during this event:

e Please do not attend if you aren't

feeling well.

e Hand sanitizer will be available r:
throughout the activity v\/E LC 0

e Limited food served in a COVID ME
safe way N GRE

PLEASE REGISTER TO ATTEND -
CALL MARY HAYES, 250 652 4473
X208 OR mchaves@tsartlip.com

THERE ARE LIMITED NUMBER OF
PUMPKINS AVAILABLE — PLEASE
REGISTER ASAP.

IF IT’S RAINING THE EVENT WILL NOT
PROCEED.




